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STAFF UPDATES: 
 
1. MWD took action on their rate increase last Monday. The City will discuss the 
impact of the proposed increases with CWA and will report back to IROC. 
 
2. Update on water main breaks YTD 27 vs. 33 for last year. However, it was 
noted that there has been an increase in AC pipes compared to cast iron. 
 
3. Update on sewer spills YTD: 15 vs. 16 last year. The spills were related to 
usual roots, and grease build up. 
 
4. The Recycle Water Study Final Report was presented and discussed. Hard 
copies as well as aCD is available at your request, it is also posted on the Public 
Utilities Department's Web for your review. 
 
5. We had elections of a new Chairperson as well as Vice Chairperson. 
 
6. The following Subcommittees did not have a meeting therefore there is nothing 
to report. Finance, Environmental & Technical and Public Outreach, Education 
and Customer Service. 
 
Respectfully...luis natividad 
 


